
Class 3 Newsletter - Summer Term – 8th July 2022 

This Week 

This week has been Extreme English Week and we have been 

using the picture book, The Wide Wide Sea, to explore plastic 

pollution and the effects on God’s amazing creation. The 

children have been doing many group activities to encourage 

collaboration and, we even based our class worship on the 

theme to help educate the rest of our school family. 

Our Christian Value this week is- 
Truth 

 

 

Uniform Reminder 

Although we are in our final half term, we still have high 

expectations in terms of uniform. Children should be wearing 

school shoes on days when they do not have PE; trainers are 

not part of our daily uniform.  

PE shorts should be plain blue or black and not cycling shorts. 

Please note that the school uniform policy are available 

on the website if you are unsure, especially if you are 

purchasing new uniform for September. We will send out 

a flyer before we break up as a reminder. 

 

Celebration 

Well done to Eva, Lewis and Charlie for their 

excellent work last week, winning the certificates 
in Celebration Worship. I am super proud of you! 

Christian Value – Tom for flourishing with his 
knowledge during Extreme English Week 

Class Superstar – Rocco for his wonderful Homework 
Project 

Writer of the Week-  Archie for making 
such a lot of progress in Writing and 
presentation this year   

 Dates for your diary 

 

10th July – Leavers’ Service@ St 

Christopher’s Church – 9:30am – all 

welcome. 

11th July – Move On Morning 
22nd July – School breaks up for Summer holidays @ 2pm 

Diorama Competition 

Thank you to all the children who took part in the Create a 

Diorama competition. As always, the level of creativity 

astounded me and we all enjoyed sharing each other’s 

creations. It is always lovely to see children taking part in 

wider school activities. The winners will be decided this 

afternoon and announced in due course. Well done 

everyone! 

Class 3 Round Up 
I cannot quite believe that this is the last class newsletter of the year! It has certainly crept up very fast, and I don’t know 
about you, but the weather is still convincing me that we are in Autumn! The children are becoming tired at this point 
and are gearing up for a long rest over the summer holidays. They will have the opportunity to spend time with their 
classmates for next year on Monday morning. As you know, half of the Year 3 children will move to Class 4 with Mr 
Bateman and the Year 5 children, and half will become the Year 4 element of Class 3. These choices are always made 
with careful consideration, and Mr Bateman and I work hard to ensure that all Year 4 children access the same 
curriculum to ensure equity. Please feel free to contact me next week if you have any questions. 
A couple of weeks ago, I asked the children what they had enjoyed most about this year. Their answers were varied and 
reminded me of all the wonderful things we have done in Class 3, and with our whole school family. Our trip to Borwick 
Hall was a firm favourite – it always amazes me how much the children grow from this opportunity. Their confidence 
soars and they realise that it is good to challenge themselves and face their fears. Other children picked out individual 
subjects as being their favourite things, books read in class, development in Maths, exciting Art or having the 
opportunity to learn a new sport in PE. Some children loved delivering class worships, some chose visits from Mad 
Science or church organisations, whilst others identified special days such as Super Science Day or Pyjama Day! We have 
had a fantastic year with so many wonderful experiences and I am sooo proud of ALL the children and the personal 
progress they have made. Thank you for all your support too – it has made a huge difference and I appreciate all the 
hard work. Have a fabulous summer and look forward to seeing you all again in September  


